
Petition 
for retention of coverage by the

The McQueeney Volunteer Fire Department 

Addressed to the Community of McQueeney, Texas.



WE THE UNDERSIGNED WOULD LIKE TO BRING YOUR ATTENTION 
TO THE FOLLOWING PROBLEM, WITH RECOMMENDATION(S):



We received a letter from the Guadalupe County Fire Marshal, stating that beginning December 29, 2022. The
McQueeney Volunteer Fire Department will NO LONGER be servicing your area. We the members of The

McQueeney Volunteer Fire Department are not in agreement with these changes, that could potentially put the
members of our community at risk due to longer response times. 










Guadalupe County Court House
Judge Kutscher

101 East Court Street
Seguin, Texas 78155
Tel: 830-303-8867

Commissioner Seidenberger
101 East Court Street

Seguin, Texas
78155

Tel: 830-303-8857, Press 1
Fax: 830-303-4064

Commissioner Engelke
101 East Court Street

Seguin, Texas
78155

Tel: 830-303-8857, Press 2
Fax: 830-303-4064

Guadalupe County Fire Marshal Office
Fire Marshal: Patrick Pinder
101 E. Court Street, Ste. 208

Seguin, TX 78155
830-303-8856




We ask that you consider signing our petition either online or in person to be able to assist us in regaining coverage
to continue serving your area.  Please call us (830-557-6702), if you would like us to return so you can sign in

person; as well as reach out to your local government and appointed leadership to voice your comments, questions
and concerns. 

https://form.jotform.com/223609262140145

Sign

Onlin
e!

SignOnline!


